—" IWOLF CREEK

WATER AND SEWER IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT

November 11, 2021
RE: The Pointe

Weber County

2380 Washington Blvd

Ogden UT, 84401

To whom it may concern:

Wolf Creek Water and Sewer Improvement District has reviewed the proposed infrastructure plan for
the Pointe project, the District will approve the plan as designed by Gardner Engineering. When the
infrastructure has been installed, inspected and tested, the District will send an approval letter and
accept it into the District.
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Wolf Creek Water and Sewer Improvement District
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